St. Anthony's

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bringing faith and learning to life



July 26th, 2009

Dear Stephen,

At the completion of the implementation of our 2 touch interactive whiteboard and projectors, I would just like to commend Andy for the way that he worked with staff here at St. Anthony's.

He fit in to a very hectic schedule and was always considerate of the timetable challenges at our school. All of our staff found him to be easy going and courteous and made the task of school day disruptions due to the works, much less of a concern. Please pass on our thanks to him and our reference to anyone concerned.

Thanks Fiona

Thoras earn